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Comments: Interesting in the timeline it dose not say the appropriate herd management numbers fro the HWHT.

I would say that the horses currently on the ASNF are not the horses or the blood of the horses originally

protected under the 1971 act. Due to lack of due diligence on the part of the FS and human caused disasters.

With this in mind I would recommend removal of all the feral horse currently on the FS land. I would also

recommend that no horses be placed on this area until fence lines bordering the FS lands could be replace. After

that and only then I would suggest that Wild horses that are true spanish blood could be reintroduced and

managed properly under the FS. These horses could be obtained through working with the Prior Mountain and

Cerbat herds Their excess could bring genuine wild horses back to this area.  I am not a rancher and I no longer

hunt but can see that feral horse left to run have and will continue to ruin the beautiful area of the SNFS lands. 


